
Meeting Minutes – May 2016 
 

5/10/16 
 

Old Business: 
 

 
New Business: 
 
New Banner - We discussed creating a new banner for the club with an updated logo. 
Something simple with our logo, club name, and maybe the year the club was founded. 
Mike will put together a few simple designs, and the club can look them over at the next 
meeting. 
 
T-Shirts - Colette is checking to see if she has any t-shirts left from the last order. 
Discussed a potential t-shirt order later in the year. Need to get a higher number of 
shirts ordered in order to keep costs down (over 20-30). 
 
Sensory Evaluation Kit - Matthew brought up purchasing a sensory evaluation kit that 
provides ingredients to dose beers in order to determine off-flavors. This can also be 
done with household items. This led into the next topic regarding a BJCP Study Class 
like we've done in the past. 
 
BJCP Study Class - We have previously held a study class for people interested in 
taking the BJCP exam, and/or people just interested in expanding their beer knowledge. 
If people are interested, we will determine if this is something that a club member would 
be interested in hosting/running. Mark & Colette have offered in the past.  It will depend 
on their schedule as well as the BJCP exam schedule. Since the class is geared 
towards taking the BJCP exam, we would need to try to find an exam that was close to 
our location or try to coordinate a class and tasting exam. If this were to happen, it 
would likely not be until the fall/winter. More discussion will come in the future. 
 
 
Monthly Style Competition: Belgian, Funky, Sour, Weird 
 
Submissions: 
 

1st Scott Berliner Weisse 



2nd Mike Flanders Red 

3rd Luke Duvel Clone 

4th Leo Oud Bruin 

5th Chris Experimental/Sour Mead 
 


